June 26, 2021, Board Meeting Conference ZOOM Call — COVID-19 / Summer 2021

President Rodrick Barrow called conference call to order at 7:00 PM

Present Rodrick Barrow, Robert Jayne, Amber Cole, Susan Linkous, Terry Hackworth.

League Director, Susan Linkous, will put Fall season information on website and will check PO Box.

Packet information. Terry is updating some forms and will print membership applications, Team roster
forms, bar certification forms. Susan will print other forms needed and packets will be collated.

Secretary, Amber Cole, updated Sanction guidelines — PO box number updated and resent to Board for
review. Time frame to turn in previous months completed sanction forms and fees collect. Previous
sanction agreement was repelled/withdrawn.

Complaint from member on weekly tournament payouts at one sponsor location. Sponsor, management,
and director will be contacted, and payout guidelines will be reaffirmed.

Sanction 2020 update — funds and paperwork from the Ville and Murphy’s Law are in and points will be
added. Chester Junction March 2020 to be turned in as well.

Treasurer’s update. Rodrick asked for the TAX update — email back up data. Terry asked for membership
list from League Director to verify funds for audit. Suntrust $24,312.48; General Fund $17,763.50; Dart
Classic Fund $799.98; Sanction Fund $3,048.90; Youth fund $2,700.10.

Celebration of life for Robert Beattie will be held at Patrick’s Restaurant on July 10, 2021, 2:00 PM

General Membership meeting will be held August 11, 2021, at Murphy’s Law and virtually on TEAMS.
League play will start week of August 17 - 18, 2021.

Weekly blind draws — microphone needed at Chester Junction; tournament director name needed for
Omega.

Meeting ended at 8:15 PM

Respectively submitted by Amber Cole



